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SPTC News e-update!
May 2012
A warm welcome to our latest e-newsletter. As usual we have lots to tell you...so read on

ICT in Education - Members' Views
Thanks to all who took part in our survey on ICT in education - it has demonstrated what an IT savvy bunch many parents are.  You can read the report here

Scotland - A World Leading Learning Nation by 2025?
Parents are invited to attend this workshop, taking place at the Scottish Parliament on 29 May between 6.00 pm and 7.30. Share your views on the future of education with other parents, politicians and more! Organised by Scotland's Ftutures Forum, this is an opportunity to make your voice heard. For more info and to register, email events@ggis.org.uk

SQA - Latest on Qualifications
The Scottish Qualifications Authority has just published final documents, advice and guidance on the new National Qualifications. Read more on the SQA's website.

Armed Forces Community Covenant Grants
Do the armed forces have a presence in your community? Grants from £100 to £250,000 are available for work to strengthen ties between members of the Armed Forces community and the wider communities in which they live. Applications must be received by noon on Tuesday 22nd May to be considered in June. More information here 
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Parents' Role in Reading
Education Scotland's event for parents, designed to build confidence in parents' own ability to support their children's reading, is happening on 16 June in Glasgow.  Find out the practical ways you can encourage your child to read.
More info here.
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School Toilet Awards
Are you proud of your school bog? If your schools facilities are fragrant, clean and welcoming, why not enter the School Toilet Awards? Read about the campaign to improve school loos and enter the awards here
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Storytelling for Dads
The Scottish Storytelling Centre in Edinburgh is a wonderful resource,with a wide range of events for all ages. We particularly liked the Fathers Day Network event planned on 16 June. Look on the website for details of their full programme.
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